Public Hearing September 20, 2027

A Public Hearing was held Tuesday September 20", 2022 at the Municipal Building at 858 Main Street,
Sugarloaf, Pa. at 5:45 PM. The purpose of this hearing was for the Supervisors to consider public comment on
Ordinance No. 5 of 2022 regarding Fire Hydrants

Attendance: In attendance were Chairman Rick Weaver, Supervisor Richard Yost, and Supervisor Joseph DiSabella.
Also in attendance was Township Office Manager Elizabeth Tolan and Atty. Joseph Baranko.

Pledge of Allegiance

Chairman Weaver reviewed code of conduct for public meetings. Atty. Baranko entered into record Exhibit
number one, Proof of Advertising, Exhibit number two, comments from Luzerne County, and Exhibit number
three, Planning Committee comments.

Public Comment: There was no public comment.

After the public comment portion of the meeting, with no comments to record, Atty. Baranko closed the record
on this matter.

It was noted that the Board of Supervisors would decide on the Ordinance change at the regular Board of
Supervisors meeting commencing at 6:00 PM following the Public Hearing.

Adjournment: With no further business to address, a motion was made by Chairman Weaver, seconded by
Supervisor Yost, to adjourn the meeting at 5:52 PM. The motion passed unanimously.
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